From: "Byron Stevens" <bstevens@stevensonschool.org>@

Subject: Fwd: Thank You

Date: September 21, 2012 6:16:03 PM EDT

To: Lisa@thestepsofpolo.org, Denis@returntovenice.com, "Jonathan Kemmerer" < jkemmerer@stevensonschool.org>

1 Attachment, 3 KB

Dear Mr. Stevens,

It was very nice meeting you last night. I just want to thank you for extending the invitation to parents to attend Denis Belliveau's presentation - "In the Footsteps of Marco Polo." Jordan contacted me immediately after yesterday's assembly to insist that I attend the evening presentation- she was so stimulated and inspired with Denis' presentation at assembly. Well last night was amazing- what an adventure and what a talented photographer! I was so thrilled that I was able attend and hear firsthand about their travels.

My youngest, Jessi is a sophomore at Stevenson; she is in Mr. Kemmerer's AP World class. She has traveled with Rustic Pathways for the past two years to Costa Rica and Thailand. She has had her sights on traveling again this summer with Rustic Pathways to Mongolia. Jessi has the passion to travel to off the map, culturally diverse countries. Last night's presentation by Denis helped pave the way for her. His commentary on Mongolia was so positive and inspiring that this morning my husband and I decided to allow Jessi to travel to Mongolia.

I just wanted to share with you the impact that Denis' visit had on our family. Thank you for your dedication to Stevenson and our children!
With warm regards,
Bundy Goodman

